
 
 
 
Present: 
Virginia Skinner – Commissioner 
Laurene Todd – Commissioner 
Kelly Bisson – Commissioner 
Cindy Wheeler - Treasurer 
 
Also Present: 
No one else present. 
 
Call to Order: 
Commissioner Skinner called the meeting to order at 4:12pm. 
 
Agenda Points: 
Trees 
We agreed to continue to use 603 Tree Service for trimming as we go further up Mountain Drive and 
other roads. 
We can lock them in to their current price if we agree to have them come back for five days a year, if we 
have them come back annually. 
 
Roads 
We will be talking with Scott Kinmond about getting sand and salt through the town. We need to figure 
out our tonnage/usage from years past. 
We also need to look in to getting municipal fuel from Wolfeboro. 
We will offer the winter plowing contract to Mat Pero again. 
If we don’t hear back from Burrows about fixing upper Mountain Drive, we will have to contact our 
other bids. 
We looked at the bids to dig out the ditches along Saint Moritz as well as other work. We decided to go 
with Scott Lehner. 
We will get the Parking Form updated and on the town site. The rate will be $50/month. We will have 
tags to attach to the vehicle.  
We reviewed parking signs to put up in various areas.  
 
Pool 
Pool will be open soon. We are waiting on chemicals. 
 
Other 
Locks will be replaced soon. 
 
Public Input: 
No public input.  
  



Adjourn: 
Meeting adjourned at 5:47pm 
 
4 people were in attendance 
 
Minutes submitted by Kelly Bisson, Recording Commissioner 


